
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
 
 

     September 8, 2015 
 
 
     Re:  29th Court Curb & Gutter Replacement & 

 Sidewalk Installation 
           
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
 
The following bids were received for the 29th Court Curb & Gutter Replacement & Sidewalk  
Installation Project: 
 
CHIPPEWA CONCRETE SERVICES, INC.  $219,230.00 
CHIPPEWA FALLS, WISCONSIN 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.    $219,993.10 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Pember Companies, Inc.    $259,037.00 
Menomonie, Wisconsin 
 
Steiger Construction, Inc.    $274,787.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the 29th Court Curb & Gutter Replacement & Sidewalk 
Installation Project is $270,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to Chippewa Concrete Services, Inc. 
in the amount of $219,230.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
 
RT:kn 


